
From: Firchow, Kevin  

Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 2:17 PM 
To: 'Kim Santiago'; Parks, Timothy 

Cc: saf@ul tusa.biz; Clear, Mark; Jose J. Madera; Ethington, Ruth 
Subject: RE: 6901 Old Sauk Court Comments 

 
We will advise the Plan Commission to refer this item to their May 12 meeting, at your request.  
 Thanks. 
 

 
From: Kim Santiago  

Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 2:05 PM 
To: Firchow, Kevin 

Cc: saf@u ltusa.biz; Clear, Mark; Jose J. Madera; Ethington, Ruth 
Subject: Re: 6901 Old Sauk Court Comments 

 
Dear Kevin, 
 
We respectfully request a delay to our scheduled appearance at this evening's Planning 
Commission meeting, as we are waiting for further information from city departments that 
could impact our project. 
 
We ask to be moved to the next scheduled meeting, which we believe is in 2 weeks time. 
 
We appreciate your favorable consideration of our request.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kim Santiago 
Jose Madera 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


